



Old Buckenham WI Newsletter June 2024

Our next meeting will be on Thursday 27th at the village hall at 7.30pm. We will be entertained, with also some audience participation, by Tina Vallance and her Bollywood Dance Workshop.

The competition is a decorative scarf.

A report will be given by Liz Moy, who was our delegate to the National Conference on 4th June at the Albert Hall.

There was a lot of interest in starting a gardening group. Julie has a list of names and she will be contacting those members to organise the first meeting. If you have not yet put your name on the list, just speak to Julie at the meeting.

We have not arranged a coffee morning for July, but an invitation has been received from Attleborough WI to their coffee morning on Thursday 18th July, 9.30am to 11.30am in the Town Hall. There will be cookery and craft demonstrations as well as a pre-loved stall. Proceeds are going to Priscilla Bacon Lodge.

Schedules for the Village Show will be available at the meeting.

The next walk (approximately 5 miles) has been arranged by Sheila Freake and will be on Friday 28th. Starting at Brigham Lane at 10.30am. Parking place off West Harling Road at Forestry post no 76 and lunch at 12.45pm at The Nags Head.

We are always willing to accept any unwanted gifts that you might have received to help with our raffle.

Please remember The Love Food Hate Waste table, any 'in date' produce will be greatly accepted by Alison.

Summer at last?